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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

         

How are we in October already? The children have been continuing to work hard this week. I was 

proud of our Year 6 children who have been to Robinwood.  I know they all showed lots of courage 

to complete all of the challenges and they worked really well in their teams.  The adults (who are 

very tired!) had a fantastic trip and this was down to the Year 6 children having a brilliant 

attitude and enjoying every moment.  There were plenty of happy memories and the children 

should all feel proud of their achievements.  Take care and have a lovely weekend.  Let’s hope that 

we get the predicted heatwave! Mr. Wilkinson 

 

Book Fair – Monday 9th 

October (after school) 

until Monday 16th October 

The Book Fair will be on 

from Monday 9th October 

(after school) until Monday 

16th October. 

 

It will be open in the 

morning from 8:30am – 

8:45am for Junior School 

children only and from 

3:30pm – 3:45pm for 

children and their families. 

 

As well as books, there will 

also be small pieces of 

stationery to buy.  

 

Parents/Carers will be able 

to pay for books either with 

cash or a debit/credit card.  

 

 

 

Car Park 

Please can we remind everyone who uses the car park to drive 

slowly and be mindful of pedestrians.  

If you are walking, please can you and the children use the 

pavements and zebra crossing. 

If you park in a disabled bay, please can you display your badge. 

There has also been a lot of litter found in the car park, please 

can you use the bins for all rubbish. 

 

The Zones of Regulation –  

Parent/Carer Sessions 

 

A letter was sent out last week inviting parents/carers to a free 

session on Wednesday 18th October at either 3:45pm or 5:00pm. 

 

There is more information at: 
zones-of-regulation-parent-and-carer-sessions-oct-23.pdf (primarysite-prod-
sorted.s3.amazonaws.com) 
 

If you will be attending either of the sessions, please indicate by 

confirming your attendance on ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 

Vocabulary Day – Friday 13th October 

On Friday 13th October, we will be celebrating the 

wonderfulness of words. 

We would like the children to come to school displaying 

their amazing word.  They will also need to learn the 

definition for the word.  There is more information 

and ideas on the letter: vocabulary-day-october-2023.pdf 
(primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Infant Photographs 

We are aware that if your child has a 

sibling at the Infants, they might be 

late on Tuesday morning.  Please try 

to arrive at the Infants for 8:30am if 

they are having their photograph 

taken with their younger sibling(s). 
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